
NEWSLETTER 

A message from the  

Principal 

Dates for Your 

DIARY 
As we move further into the summer 
term, it’s been wonderful to see our 
school community so engaged in learn-
ing and enjoying the many opportunities 
this time of year brings. 

With great pride, I would like to take a 
moment to celebrate our Year 6 pupils, 
who have demonstrated remarkable 
determination, resilience, and maturity 
throughout their SATs. Without a doubt, 
they are a credit to both you and our 
school—huge congratulations to them 
all. 

Looking ahead, we’re set for a very ex-
citing and busy few weeks. Just around 
the corner, Sports Days will give our 
children the chance to showcase their 
skills, and they’re already practising with 
great enthusiasm. 

Across the term, a variety of educational 
trips are planned for different year 
groups, providing wonderful opportuni-
ties for learning beyond the classroom 
in fun and memorable ways.  

Please note that there are two days 
where the Academy will be closed for 
staff training during June. The Academy 
will be closed to children on Friday 6th 
June and Friday 20th June.  

I’d like to thank all our families for their 
efforts in improving student attendance. 
So far this school year, our overall 
attendance stands at 96%. The national 
attendance was  93.5% across all schools 
in the week commencing 12th May 
2025. We appreciate your continued 
support in helping us raise this further. 

Please remember to call the school each 
day your child is absent to keep us in-
formed.  

If we are unable to make contact with 
you, a home visit may take place to en-
sure your child’s safety. If you are plan-
ning a holiday during term time, it’s es-
sential to complete a holiday form so 
the attendance team is aware of your 
child’s whereabouts. Thank you for 
working with us to support your child’s 
education.  

Recently, Mrs Wedgwood has had to 
chase arrears for lunch money, school 
trips and breakfast club. Please can we 
ask that parents keep MCAS accounts 
topped up if your child has school lunch-
es and all lunch orders are placed on the 
MCAS App.  

Sadly for the Star Community, Miss 
Mould, who works in our kitchen will be 
leaving us mid June. We would like to 
thank Miss Mould for her hard work and 
dedication, whilst she has been at Star 
and we wish her well in her new adven-
ture.  

Finally, I would like to wish everyone a 
well-rested break and we look forward 
to seeing everyone back to school on 
Monday 2nd June. 

Mrs Sara Bloor 

Principal 

30th April 2pm 

Coffee Afternoon PEGIS 

 

5th May 

Academy closed for the bank holiday 

 

8th May 

Academy observance of VE  Day 

 

8th May  2.30pm 

Y1 Class Assembly 

 

12th May 

KS2 SATs week 

 

16th May 

Y6 Dominoes Reward 

 

2nd June 

Y2 visit to Peak Wildlife 

 

4th June 

YR  trip to  Manchester Airport 

 

5th June 

First Stoke on Trent Day 

 

6th June 

Academy closed for staff training 

 

12th June 8.30 am 

Parent Coffee Morning— come along to 

find out how to use MCAS 

 

13th June 

Y6 visit to Conkers 

 

19th June 

Y6 visit to Stem Science Big Bang Fair 

 

20th June 

Academy closed for staff training 

 

24th June 

Y2 Science & Industry visit 1 Star Newsletter   



 

Why Attendance Matters 
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Meet the Trust Primary Direc-
tor of Education 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Deen 
Mrs Deen joined ATT in September 
2017, as the Vice Principal of North 
Walsall Primary Academy, she re-
mained at North Walsall until July 
2022 as the Principal. 

Most recently in 2023, she has taken 
on the role of Primary Director. 

Mrs Deen has extensive leadership 
experience in education and sup-
ports all of the ATT primary acade-
mies.  

Please enquire at the school office. 

Reminder 

As a parent it is your responsibility to monitor the use of any 

online device that your child uses.  

Many children report to staff in school that there have been 

unkind messages sent amongst peers at home. 

You need to look through your child’s phone regularly to de-

termine if usage has been appropriate. 

Please look out on Dojo for dates. 



 

April & May Birthdays 
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Academy Lunch Menus 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunchbox ideas and recipes – Healthier Families - NHS  

 

 

 
Summer Term Dates  

Luci Jack Arsh 

Mohammed Albert Hendricks 

Catherine Alaia-Mai Esme 

Mathew Aaron Shalom Vanise 

Poppy-Lea Sylvia  Micah 

Teddie Asfar Harry 

Aishat Hoorain Daniel 

Harry Miles Gage 

Laynie Flourish Freddie 

Kaylah   

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes/
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STA-office@attrust.org.uk 

01782 235055  

staracademy.attrust.org.uk 

@attstaracademy 

Burnaby Road, Tunstall, Stoke-on-Trent 

Staffordshire, ST6 5PT  

Star Newsletter 

 

 

 

Breakfast Club 

We are delighted that so many children are 

accessing breakfast club. Should you require 

breakfast club and your children are not cur-

rently attending, please enquire at the office 

to see if places are available.  

From 7.30—8 am, breakfast club is charged at 

£1.  

From 8—8.30am, it is free. 

All children MUST be booked in online. 

 

 

 

Star Needs You!  

Please ask at the school 

office for how to apply. 


